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Monda y  19th 

¶ Middle School 

Excursion  

Wednesda y 21st  

¶ SRC whole school 

movie character 

dress-up day (details 

to come)  

Friday 23rd 

¶ Last Day of Term 2 -

2pm finish  

Welcome to Week 8, we hope everyone is travelling well.  

The weekend saw some small glimpses of sunshine, but we are aware of the crisp 

and chilly change ahead as we move into winter. Please continue to sanitise and 

use safe practices in relation to COVID, Colds and Flu. We have already seen some 

nasty colds and flu affecting our school community, with students and staff being 

required to stay home for days at a time. We encourage families to keep children 

home who are showing signs of illness as this will restrict the spread of illness and keep 

students safe and well. If your child is away from school, please remember to 

contact the office.  

Over the past couple of weeks at school we have celebrated National Simultaneous 

Storytime where many classes participated with the reading of The Speedy Sloth, 

followed by some great activities.  

Our Principal class staff attended the PASS (Principalsõ Association of Specialists 

Schools) conference in Melbourne where they learnt, celebrated, and shared the 

great work Leaders do in our specialist settings and how important this is in 

education, and on Friday the Junior school had a very successful excursion to My 

Puzzle House in Pakenham (see pictures below).  

This week our PBS focus is ôWe Follow the Road Rulesõ, all classes across the school will 

be learning and practising this skill, it would be good to practise outside of school 

too.  

Staff are busily working on finalising your childõs mid-year report. The report and 

Individualised Education Plan (IEP) will be coming home in the last week of term 

which is quickly approaching. Please take the time to read these documents as they 

provide great information about your childõs progress. Next term you 

will be invited to a Student Support Group (SSG) meeting to discuss this 

progress and plan for the rest of the year.  

A friendly reminder that the last day of term will be Friday the 23rd of 

June at 2pm. If your child catches a bus home, then they will arrive 

home an hour earlier than usual.  

Stay Safe, have a Great Week and Keep Smiling  
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Junior students recently travelled to Pakenham to My Puzzle House - for many of the 

students it was their first excursion with WDSS, so there was lots excitement the air!  

They all had a fantastic time taking part in lots of fun activities.  They were all such 

fabulous and we were very proud of them all!  


